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The goal of the redesign is twofold. Users will experience a simplified user interface that 
maintains strict district security requirements. Website visitors will find the information they 
need, quickly and easily. Designed with parents and students in mind, the public-facing view 
allows for quicker access to information specific to them. A required sign-in to the district 
website by Everett Public Schools’ staff maintains security, while the fresh look simplifies 
navigation to documentation and instructional materials supported by the LMS department. 
 

 
 


